MINUTES OF FINANCE CTE. MEETING 5-7-18, preceding Town
Meeting

Members present: Bonnie L’Etoile, Sue Kaczenski, Bernhard
Porada and Lois Stearns.

Dan Campbell was at the Town Meeting in his role of Town
Clerk.

Tony Matteo was absent.

Stearns called the meeting to order at 6:47.

She asked that members be ready to second the Motions that
she would be making on the Warrant Articles as follows:

Sue Kaczenski #6
Bernie Porada #7
Bonnie L'Etoile #38

Stearns announced that the Finance Cte. would not meet on
May 14 but would likely meet on June 11. She asked Bonnie
L'Etoile if she would like to continue the discussion regarding
the Town’s Cell Phones at that meeting and the answer was
yes.

There was no further business and the Finance Cte. meeting
was adjourned at the close of the Annual Town Meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Lois M. Stearns, Chair

Approved_& /- /f :?}ﬁ ya }é;\




